From: Adam Gypalo <adam@ward43.org>
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2017 2:21 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Alderman Smith Event Reporting Giordano Dance Chicago Event 

 

Hi Steve,  

Alderman Smith attended a benefit celebration for the Giordano Dance Chicago company on Saturday evening (April 1st, 2017) as a guest of the event organizer.   The tickets were $75, and she accepted these under the reasonable hosting aspect of the Ethics Ordinance. 

Thanks!

Adam  

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
